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Englewood  

Pioneer Days 
Our parade entry was entitled, 

“Fishing for Men” to encompass 

the overall theme of Historic 

Englewood and coupling it with the 

mission of our church to lead people 

to trust Jesus Christ as their Savior.  

We had a wonderful time.  There 

was lots of help with the planning, 

providing of the needed items such 

the truck, the church sign and the 

decorations.  We handed out many 

Bibles at our stand in the park as 

well as tracts, goodie bags and 

water.  We even won an award for 

our parade entry: Best Religious 

Organization!  It was really fun! 

 

Grace Community Church of Englewood 
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Englewood, FL 34223 
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Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations.  ~ Matthew 28:19 

 
 

Movie Night! 
 
 

 

Our next Movie Night is Friday, September 26th at 

6pm. The movie we will be showing is ‘The Case 

for Christ.”  We hope to also have a movie in the 

children’s building for the kids as well  We will be 

providing hot dogs and drinks, if you are coming, 

get to the church early to grab some food!  It is not 

necessary to book.  Just show up!  Everyone is 

welcome! 

 

Contact the Pastor 

Pastor Ian Burbridge 

941-291-9291 

pastorianb@yahoo.com 

Good News 

Club 
Good News Club at 

Englewood Elementary School is 

beginning Wednesday, September 

10th at 3pm.  While writing, we have 

31 children registered!  This is 

amazing!  Please pray for the team 

and the children that the semester 

goes well and we are able to lead 

many to trust Jesus as their Savior. 

Bible Studies 
Here at Grace, we now have THREE Bible studies 

each week.   
 

Every Tuesday morning at 10am, there is the 

Bible Study with Pastor Ian.  Currently, we are 

studying the Book of Ephesians.  Everyone is 

welcome. 
 

Every Thursday, from October 23rd, at 2pm, 

there is a women’s Bible Study.  We meet at Linda  

Szafranski’s home in Venice.  It is a great time of 

learning and fellowship.  Our next study will be 

using a book by Kelly Minter entitled, 

“Encountering God - Bible Study Book: Culti-

vating Habits of Faith Through the Spiritual 

Disciplines.”  We would like to know who wants to 

be part of this Bible Study so we can order a book 

for you.  Please let Linda Burbridge know by the 

end of September. 
 

Every Sunday evening at 6pm, we have a Bible 

Study with Sam Evans.  We are doing a study on 

the Book of Zechariah and we are really enjoying 

it.  Everyone is welcome to join in at any time! 

 

Operation Christmas Child 

Samaritan’s Purse 
We are excited to let you know that our Christmas 

project this year will be the shoebox project,  

entitled Operation Christmas Child with  

Samaritan’s Purse.   
 

We’ll have more detailed information later but 

these gift-filled shoeboxes are delivered together 

with the Good News of Jesus Christ as  

expressions of God’s  love for a child.  Not only do 

children get the items in the shoeboxes but also 

there is a follow-up evangelism and  

discipleship program for each shoebox recipient.  

Shoeboxes go to around100 countries and the 

written material is delivered in the language of the 

child.  These can change the lives of not only the 

children but also members of their families. 


